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CONSTRUCTION DETOUR NOTIFICATION 
August 15, 2025 

 

Final restoration of Caughdenoy Road at Route 31 starting August  25, 2025 

 
 

Update regarding the  Onondaga County Department of Water Environment Protection 

construction of the White Pine pump station and sewer forcemains that run parallel with portions 

of Caughdenoy:     As previously communicated, this is advance notice of the closing of 

Caughdenoy Road at Route 31 to complete the final restoration of Caughdenoy Road.    

 

Traffic on  Caughdenoy Rd South side of Rt 31 will be detoured in both directions. 

Southbound traffic on Caughdenoy Rd north of Rt 31 will be detoured to Verplank.    

 

Traffic on Van Hoesen and Verplank roads will continue to experience periods of single lane traffic 

due to construction. 

 

Anticipated Work: Final Restoration on Caughdenoy Road  - north and south of Route 31. 

Level of Impact Road closure, local traffic only 

Affected Area: Caughdenoy road from Route 31 north to Verplank road. 

Caughdenoy road from Route 31 south to Maple road. 

Single lane traffic on portions of Verplank Rd. 

Duration: Two weeks beginning the week August 25, 2025.   

Contacts: OCDWEP, Admin Martha Hennigan 315-937-7567 

 OCDWEP, Construction Paul McInerney 315-460-6797 

 Marcellus Construction Steve Garrett Jr. 315-405-3343 

 Marcellus Construction John Papin 315-409-9232 

 
 

Please visit  http://www.ongov.net/wep/white-pine.html  for weekly updates.       

Any questions can be submitted via   http://www.ongov.net/wep/contact.html  or contact the 

individuals above.     
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